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Amol Nanduji Jaybhaye          4/29/2019 
'Krishna’, Plot No. 10/2, 
I.T. Park, Opp. V.N.I.T, 
Behind Infotech Tower, Parsodi 
Nagpur  440022 India          
Dear Amol, 
 

We appreciate your interest in the Department of Chemistry at Western Kentucky University (WKU). Our graduate 
admissions committee has completed its review of your application to our graduate program in Chemistry, including your 
undergraduate performance, GRE or other test scores (TOEFL or IELTS, as appropriate/applicable), and other supporting 
materials. Based on this review, it is my pleasure to inform you that you have been accepted into the Master of Science in 
Chemistry Program at WKU beginning in the fall semester of 2019. You should receive an official email or letter of 
notification from the WKU Graduate School very soon if you have not already.  

Enrollment capacity in our graduate program is limited for the fall 2019 semester; therefore, please provide us 
with written notification of your decision to accept by May 6, 2019 (email is acceptable). If acceptance is not received by 
May 6, 2019 the offer may be withdrawn. We would very much like to have you in our program; however, prompt 
notification will be appreciated should you decide to decline our offer, so that we may offer your spot to another applicant.  

We are pleased to offer you up to $14,000 in financial support for the 2019-2020 academic year in the form of a 
graduate assistantship. A portion of this amount will be used as a tuition waiver. If you accept this offer, you will need to 
tell us how much you would like to use towards a tuition waiver. The tuition waiver can range from $1,000 to $3,500 per 
semester. Any unused portion of the tuition waiver will be retained in our assistantship and tuition waiver pool. Another 
portion of the financial support will be paid as a stipend ranging from $3,500 to $6,000 for the semester, based upon the 
amount of tuition waiver you choose. You have until May 6, 2019 to accept our assistantship offer. The details of your 
graduate assistantship duties will be finalized by August 15, 2019, if not sooner. While serving as a graduate assistant, you 
are expected to take a full load of classes – usually three graduate classes (3 credit hours each) and a graduate seminar (0.5 
credit), with the expectation of reduced credits in your last semester before completing your degree. The minimum class 
load required to receive an assistantship is six credit hours per semester, except in the last semester. Continuation of your 
assistantship will be reviewed at the end of each semester, and continuation is subject to satisfactory performance in your 
classes, research, and assistantship duties.  

If you accept our offer for admission and a teaching assistantship, then we will provide you with a specific report 
date required for timely completion of employment paperwork. This report date is August 16, 2019. If you are unable to 
arrive by this day, we must be notified at the time of your acceptance of our offer. Scheduled orientations by the 
Department of Chemistry, International Student Office, and the Graduate School at WKU will take place from August 19-23 
and are mandatory. Timely completion of the Graduate Assistant Teaching Institute (GATI) program is also required for all 
teaching assistants.  

If you have questions as you consider your options for the fall, please do not hesitate to contact me, Dr. Eric Conte, 
or Ms. Haley Smith to provide whatever answers we can. Congratulations, and we look forward to hearing from you. 
Sincerely, 

 

  
  
  

    

Dr. Stuart Burris  
Department Chair 
Department of Chemistry 
Western Kentucky University 
email: stuart.burris@wku.edu

Dr. Eric Conte 
Graduate Program Coordinator 
Department of Chemistry  
Western Kentucky University 
email: eric.conte@wku.edu

Ms. Haley Smith 
Office Coordinator 
Department of Chemistry 
Western Kentucky University 
email: haley.smith@wku.edu 




